
February 21, 2021:  First Sunday of Lent 

Pastor:   
 Rev. Steve Zabrocki 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 Saturdays - 3:30 pm or by appt 
Weekend Mass Schedule:  
 Saturday - 5:00 pm 

 Sunday - 8:30 am, 10:30 am 
Daily Mass Schedule:  

 Tuesday - Friday - 9:00 am 
 Church: 

 2055 Woody Dr. 
 Billings, MT  59102 
Office:  406-656-5800 
Rectory:  406-656-5578 
Online: 

www.stthomasbillings.org 
Facebook.com/SaintThomasBillings 
church@stthomasbillings.org 

We GATHER 

Pastor:   
 Rev. Steve Zabrocki 
Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
 Saturdays - 3:30 pm or by appt 
Weekend Mass Schedule:  
 Saturday - 5:00 pm 

 Sunday - 8:30 am, 10:30 am 
Daily Mass Schedule:  

 Tuesday - Friday - 9:00 am 

 Church: 
 2055 Woody Dr. 
 Billings, MT  59102 
Office:  406-656-5800 
Rectory:  406-656-5578 
Online: 

www.stthomasbillings.org 
Facebook.com/SaintThomasBillings 
church@stthomasbillings.org 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT & BENEDICTION WEDNESDAYS AT 6:00 PM 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS FRIDAYS AT 6:00 PM 



                  Collection 2/14 
 

 

Total Collection ........................... $21,302 

Year-to-date Collection (start: July 1, 2020) 

YTD Total Collection ................. $817,775 

Prefer online giving?  Go to GiveCentral.org and 
choose a “way to support” St. Thomas the Apostle 

Church - Billings.  

You are welcome to contact our staff. 
Office Hours:  
Mon -Thurs: 8:00 am - noon; 1:00 pm - 5:00 pm 
Friday:  8:00 am - 12:00 pm 
    

Pastor:  Rev. Steve Zabrocki 
Deacon:  Deacon Nate Haney 
Retired Deacon:  Deacon Tim Birkle 
Liturgy Asst:  Jina Arroyo 
Administrative Asst:  Theresa Ball 
Custodian:  Brian Etchart 
RCIA/Adult Education:  Mary Gillespie 
Youth Ministry: Tiffany Glennon 
Religious Ed:  Joyce Hollowell 
Outreach:  Kathy Lombardozzi 
Finance Mgr:  Paul Miron 
Liturgical Music:   Carolyn Peters 
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Needing prayers 
Brother Bede Baldry, Vern Boyer, 
Deacon Bill Daem,  Dode Donnelly, 
Nick Gomez, Mick Johnson, Ron 
Jones, Peggy Newcomb, Ed & Audrey Parks, 
Joe Robinson, Judy Smith, Helen Strekall, 
Joyce Viviano, and Kathy Wilson.  
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CHARITY FUNDRAISING RAFFLE 
 

Support the ministries & mission of the Diocese 
of Great Falls-Billings by entering to win prizes 
purchased through an anonymous donor.  
(Winners responsible for taxes.)  Tickets are $20 
each. Get your tickets in by Thursday, May 6th 
for the final main grand prize drawing on May 
15th.  See flyers at the bulletin boards to see 
Grand, Second and Third prizes! 
 

Tickets can be purchased at the parish office.  
Only 60,000 available!  Call 406-727-6683 for 
more information. 

From Billings Catholic Schools: 
St. Thomas parishioners Rachel Breetz and Olivia 
and Jacob Burmeister volunteer painting 
windows in downtown Billings. 

The special collection for the month of February 
is the Black & Indian Mission Collection, which 
exists to help diocesan communities to build up 
the Church and preach the Gospel of Jesus 
among the African American, Native American 
and Alaska Native people of God.   
Your help is greatly appreciated.  Envelopes can 
be found at church entrances, so please consider 
being generous to the special collection this 
month.  Thanks! 

Your prayers 
are requested 
for the repose of 
the souls of 
Herb Keller 
a n d  T o n y 

Messmer, both of this parish.  
Please pray for Herb and Tony, 
their families and friends, and 
all those who grieve their 
passing. 



Next Week’s Readings - February 28, 2021 
Second Sunday of Lent 

Genesis 22:1-2, 9a, 10-13, 15-18 (26B)  
Romans 8:31b-34                      Mark 9:2-10 
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Golden Nugget Body & Paint 
Michael & Jacque Ayers, owners & parishioners 

1916 4th Ave N 
406-256-8085 

Bishop Warfel has continued the dispensation of the obligation for people of our diocese to attend 
Sunday Masses and Holy Days until further notice.  If your health is compromised or if you are a part of the 
vulnerable population, we continue to have the weekend recorded Mass on our parish website.  

Mass Intentions  
 

Tuesday, 2/23, 9:00 am   Judy Cole by Mary Kay & Pat Byorth 
Wednesday, 2/24, 9:00 am   B.A. Rodriguez by Donna & Jerry Powell 
Thursday, 2/25, 9:00 am   Judy Cole by Kathy Lombardozzi 
Friday, 2/26, 9:00 am    Bob Stricker by KC Council #13050  
Saturday, 2/27, 5:00 pm   Nelda & Hugo Asbeck by John & Elaine Whitman  
Sunday, 2/28, 8:30 am  Intentions of James Winchell, Jr by James & Laura Winchell 
Sunday, 2/28, 10:30 am    Intentions of the St. Thomas the Apostle Parish Families 

We BELIEVE 

Liturgical Ministers                            Feb 27-28 

  
 Asst Collect 
    Collection 
          Plate 1 

Plate 2 
Plate 3                

Greeter   SG                
                 CC 
Proclaimer 1 
Proclaimer 2 

          Sacristan 

Sat 5:00 pm 
 
 
K Lombardozzi 
N/A 
N/A 
NEEDED 
K Hooley 
M Hagen 
D Weaver 
NEEDED 

Sun 8:30 am 
B Duray 
G Burmeister 
Deacon Tim 
N/A 
N/A 
J Burmeister 
D Burmeister 
O Burmeister 
K Simpson 
A McFarlin 

Sun 10:30 am 

 
 
D Lambrecht 

N/A 

N/A 
N Schuman 
C Kaiser 
T Scott 
M Bucholz 
M Easton 

Sacristy Linens February:  Erin Zimmer 
Sac/Holy Water February 26:  Kim Hauptman 

2/27-28 
Usher Lead 

Usher Altar 
Usher Ambo 

Sat 5:00 pm 
NEEDED 
NEEDED 
NEEDED 

Sun 8:30am 
E O’Neill 
K Fleury 
S Fleury 

Sun 10:30am  

J Mellor 
Z Arroyo 
P Miron 

AN ACT OF SPIRITUAL  
COMMUNION 
 
My Jesus, 
I believe that You 
are present in the Most Holy  
Sacrament. 
I love You above all things, 
and I desire to receive You into my 
soul. 
Since I cannot at this moment  
receive You sacramentally, come 
at least  
spiritually into my heart.  I        
embrace You as if You were      
already there and unite myself 
wholly to You.   
Never permit me to be separated 
from You.  Amen.  



 

Religious Education 
 

What are you doing for Lent this year? 
Lent is a time for self-sacrifice, repentance and 
conversion of heart.  Like Jesus, we enter a 
spiritual desert where we listen to God and 
respond by changing our lives.  Take time to ask 
yourself: 

• What needs to be changed 
in the lives of my family 
members? 
• Do we as a family need to 
spend more time together? 

• Do we need to pray more?  What are 
important prayer and religious practices we 
observe? 

• What kind of good intentions or sacrifices 
should we respond to? 

 
RICE BOXES - Consider joining our Annual Rice 
Box campaign.  The money raised will go to 
Catholic Relief Services to assist those living in 
third world countries.  The Rice Boxes can be 
found in the back of the church or by the Parish 
Office.  They were also sent 
home with the Home Catechesis 
packets.  Please take time to 
read the pamphlet inside the 
box.  You will be surprised how 
far a dollar stretches in a third 
world country.  POCKET CHANGE 
can change a life! 

Joyce 
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We GROW 

Youth Ministry 

 

Set your reminder!   
Youth Ministry meets on Wednesday, the 24th.  
We are continuing our Search program.  If you 
haven’t already, check out our Lenten podcast! 

Tiffany 

Walk with Christ 
during Lent.  

 
This special series 
is offered to the 
entire parish on 
either Tuesday mornings or Wednesday    
evenings.  Walk-ins are welcome, but no 
study set will be available.  Come anyway! 

Will you  

please                                                                   ? 

 
ST THOMAS VIRTUAL BLOOD DRIVE 

SUNDAY, February 28 to  
       SATURDAY, March 6   

at Vitalant, 1444 Grand Ave in Billings.  The 
need is great and you can help.  Click the link 
below to sign up online during that week  
sponsored by our own Knights of Columbus. 
https://learn.vitalant.org/LP+148?
drive_code+B1412&division=MOUNTAIN%26%
region=BIL 

Life isn’t about finding  
yourself; it’s about discovering 

who God created you to be. 
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Let’s stay connected! 
 

We are featuring those in our RCIA program that plan to 
join our parish as new Catholics at the Easter Vigil, 4/3/21.   
 

Let’s meet Tatum Miller. 
 
 
 
Will you tell us a bit about yourself? (How long have you 

been in the Billings area?  Will you share about your family?  What is your professional 
background—what are you doing to “make a living”?) 
I have lived in Billings my whole life.  I live with my mom and day, on my dad’s farm.  I just got 
a job at First American Title.  It has been fun, so far.  I am excited to see how it goes. 
 

Please tell us what brought you to the Catholic Church.  Then, what brought you to this 
particular parish - St. Thomas the Apostle? 
I was brought to the Catholic Church by a feeling.  I just knew it was where I was meant to be.  
I did my research and decided that St. Thomas was the right fit for me, so I came in and 
talked to Father Steve.  My discussion with him confirmed in my heart that this is where I am 
meant to be. 
 

What interests you?  How do you see yourself becoming involved as a volunteer in your 
new church home?  Can you quickly share about that?   
Outside of church, my only current extracurriculars are yoga and watching the fights and 
rugby.  In church, I hope to become more involved, as I find time and I get more 
opportunities.  I hope to one day get a n opportunity to join choir and the women’s groups 
within the parish.  I would love to get to know everyone in the parish, as well.  So if you see 
me, feel free to stop me.  Otherwise, I may not stop and talk because sometimes I am 
nervous about starting conversations with those I don’t know. 
 

How can we support each other in our Catholic faith?  What message or story of hope do 
you have to share with your parish family?   
Presenting open platforms, like Bible studies and prayer groups are great ways to support 
each other in our faith and a great way to answer each other’s questions about the faith.  
This is the greatest gift we can give each other. 
 

I really don’t know what my message is to the parish other than I am excited to be with you 
all and I can’t wait to meet every single one of you and get to know you.  I am more open in 
person. 

We LEAD Tatum Miller & Keanu 
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Community Needs 
St. Vincent de Paul now has limited volunteer possibilities.  Currently, the greatest need is help with the 
meals that SVdP provides their friends Monday through Sunday.  If you or a group would like to help with 
this important ministry, please contact Billie at 406-831-5221.  Thank you! 
 
 
 

Around the region—    

Registration for the 2021-22 school year at Billings Catholic Schools opened on February 17th!  Several 
grade levels will have waiting lists this year, so apply early!  The application for grades PK-12 are available on 
the home page of the BCS website, billingscatholicschools.org.  Email bcs@billingscatholicschools.org for 
more information.   
 
The Youth Pro-Life Speech Contest takes place TODAY, 2/21 from 1:30 - 4:30 pm at Faith Evangelical 
Church, 3145 Sweetwater Dr (tentatively).  Contact Amy at 406-855-3737 or lamontan2000@yahoo.com to 
if you have questions.  Speeches will be a 5-7 minute original oratory.  First, Second and Third place cash 
prizes  for each division:  6th - 8th grade; 9th - 10th grade; 11th - 12th grade. 
 
Carroll College is offering a $1,000 Parish Scholarship to a student active in the parish in memory of the 
deceased priests of the diocese.  This $1,000 scholarship is applicable toward full-time tuition at Carroll 
College for the upcoming academic year.  Only one newly accepted student per parish may receive the 
scholarship.  Application deadline to be considered as our parish applicant is March 1st t   to the church 
office.  A completed application will include the application form with a completed essay and 2 letters of 
recommendation (one personal and one scholastic).  The student must be full-time (taking 12 semester 
hours) to maintain this scholarship.  Applications are in the 
church front office or you can get one from Tiffany Glennon, 
our youth minister.   

 
KC Council 1259 hosts their annual Fish Fry during Lent.  
Dinner is served from 5:30 pm to 7:00 pm at the Columbia 
Club, 2216 Grand Ave.  The cost for this all-you-can-eat dinner 
is  Adults - $12; children - $6.  Limited seating with social 
distancing and masks are required when entering.  Meals to 
go can be pre-ordered at 406-656-7010.  Bingo will follow 
dinner, upstairs, at 7:00 pm. 

Abortion affects countless marriages more than many people recognize.  But there is no 
doubt that God will bring great healing to those who trust in his infinite mercy.  If a past 
abortion can be acknowledged and addressed, a married couple can make great strides 
in experiencing even more fully God’s design that “the two shall become one” (Mt 19:5). 

USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities 
Healing within Marriage from an Abortion 


